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Lopas, Sarah

From: WCOutreach Resource
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2013 2:30 PM
To: WCOutreach Resource

Greetings, 
 
The Waste Confidence Directorate will be holding a public teleconference on Wednesday, April 17, from 1:30 –
2:30 p.m. EDT.  To participate, dial 1-800-857-2553 and provide the operator with passcode 3682386.  We will 
discuss the locations for our ten public meetings on the draft generic environmental impact statement and 
proposed rule, which are scheduled to be published early this fall.  Please see our meeting notice for additional 
information and an agenda for the call:  http://pbadupws.nrc.gov/docs/ML1308/ML13087A363.pdf. 
 
The meeting summary for the March 20 teleconference is available at ADAMS Accession No. ML13095A362 
and http://pbadupws.nrc.gov/docs/ML1309/ML13095A362.pdf. 
The transcript of the March 20 teleconference is available at ADAMS Accession No. ML12081A220 and 
http://pbadupws.nrc.gov/docs/ML1308/ML13081A220.pdf.  
  
Thank you for your interest in the Waste Confidence environmental review and rulemaking and we look 
forward to your participation in our teleconference on Wednesday. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Staff of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Waste Confidence Directorate 
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